
Dear Parents & Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who crammed into the hall for our Easter bingo last night. It was great to see our 
families having a good time and we have raised some valued funds for school. Thank you to all the staff who 
helped to organise and run the evening, especially bingo caller extraordinaire, Mrs Greenough! 

Year 3 have enjoyed a trip to Chester today to follow on from their history work on the Romans. They have 
represented school brilliantly and had a great time. Thank you to Mrs Ellwood for organising this trip. 

Tomorrow morning, we have teams of children from each class in Key Stage 2 representing school in the 
annual cross country run in Astley Park. We are looking forward to cheering them on! A reminder that there 
is a Family Fun Run taking place afterwards, with a warm up at 11.20am and the race starts at 11.40am. We 
would love to see some of our families joining in - maybe you could wear a blue jumper to show you are part 
of Team Buckshaw. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mrs S Price 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPRING TERM NEWSLETTER   

W/E  22nd March 2024 

WHOLE SCHOOL  

ATTENDANCE:    

94.08%  

LUNCHES: W/C  25/3/24 

WEEK  1 Autumn / Winter  Menu 

HELP SUPPORT YOUR CHILD’S READING AT 
HOME 

 On Tuesday 26th March, we have two sessions 
running for parents, led by reading expert  

Caroline Yabantu.  
These short sessions will take place at 2.30pm and 
3.30pm, lasting for just half an hour but will give 
you some top tips for helping your child develop 

their reading skills with you at home. A creche will 
be available for the 3.30pm session and both    

sessions will take place in the 
school hall.  

We really hope to see you there 

BETSY 

After much deliberation, it has been decided by 
staff and governors that Betsy will retire from her 

role as school dog when we break up for the Easter 
holidays. Whilst Betsy is a much loved character 

here at school, we have all noticed a big change in 
her since Miss Deane left school last year. Many of 

you have noticed and expressed concern about 
her. Betsy was used to being in school with her 

'mum' around at all times and without this feeling 
of safety, she has become reluctant to take part in 
school activities. She will now spend her days with 

family, instead of here at school. We know that 
Betsy will be missed in school, but I'm sure you will 

agree that we have made the best decision for 
Betsy's happiness. 



Focus Value of the term 

Our focus value is responsibility—we are responsible in everything we 
do 

CELEBRATIONS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECEPTION Bahaa Amber 

YEAR 1 Holly Talia 

YEAR 2 Arianna  Freya 

YEAR 3 Oscar G Erin G 

YEAR 4 Nooh 

Bobby  

Freddie 

YEAR 5 Zoya Archie H 

YEAR 6 Kieran Hunter 

THIS WEEKS ACHIEVEMENTS 

Family Fun Run 

Come and join us on Saturday 23rd March in Astley Park for a short 
family fun run. It is open to all ages, starting with a warm up at 

11.20am, with the race starting at 11.40am. Join us in your blue tops 
to be part of the Team Buckshaw contingent. Sign up via the form 

on the School App if you will be coming along. 



 

Our annual Easter Bingo evening was a huge success . Thank you to everybody who was able to 

attend and help raise valued funds for school. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR WINNERS !!!   



 

BOOK FAIR IN SCHOOL 

Thank you to all pupils and parents who came along to support the book fair  

Hope you enjoy your purchases and happy reading !!  



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY     

Saturday 23rd March  Cross Country Competition and Family Fun Run in Astley Park 

Tuesday 26th March  Parents reading session with Caroline Yabantu 

Wednesday 27th March Easter themed lunch 

Thursday 27th March Spring Term ends 

 

Monday 15th April 

 

Summer Term begins at 8:55am with gates open from 8:45am 

Thursday 25th April  St Georges Day Lunch 

Tempest Photography in School for Class Photographs 

 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 

Thursday 16th May Teddy Bears Picnic Lunch 

Monday 27th May Mid-term closure 

Monday 3rd June Inset Day 

Tuesday 4th June School re-opens at 8:55am with gates open from 8:45am 

Thursday 6th June D Day themed lunch 

Thursday 13th June Fathers Day Lunch 

Thursday 11th July Euro themed  lunch 

Tuesday 9th July  Y6 Leavers lunch 

Friday 19th July End of term closure at 1.30pm 

Monday 22nd July Inset Day 






